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Return Service Requested 

Congratulations to Keegan Henegar on his Eagles Scout 
Graduation!  

Ann Adkins 
612 Tenth Street 
Radford, VA 24141 

Mark your Calendar 
 

April 17 
6:30p Disciple Bible Study 

April 18 

5:00p Childrenõs Choir 

6:30p Handbell Choir 

6:30p Pastor Bible Study 

7:00p Café Logos 

7:30p Chancel Choir 

April 19 

10:00a Thursday Bible Study 

12:00p- WEOõs 

1:30p Grief Group 

7:00p Thursday Bible Study 
April 22 

12:00p Care Team Meeting 

6:00p Youth Group 

April 23 

6:30p -Emmaus Board Meeting 

April 24 

6:30p- Disciple Bible Study 

April 25 

5:00p Childrenõs Choir 

6:30p Pastor Bible Study 

6:30p Handbell Choir 

7:00p Café Logos 

7:30p Chancel choir 

April 26 

10:00a Thursday Bible Study 

7:00p Thursday Bible Study 

April 27 

Newsletter Articles Due 

April 29 

2:00p- Survivor/Caregiver Dinner 

6:00p- Youth Group 

6:00p Youth Group 

April 16 

6:30p UMM 

Central United Methodist Church  

"ÌÕÛÙÈÓɯ-ÌÞÚ 
 

From My Perspective  
 

April 17 , 2018 



 

MISSION OF THE MONTH - Gideons. This vital ministry is dedicated to placing Bibles in as 
many hands as possible, all over the world. 
 
 
COME BE THE HANDS AND FEET OF JESUS - Mark your calendars now to block off  
the week of  June 3-8 to help with home repair and rehab projects in the Marion (Smyth County) area.  
Central wants to take 15 volunteers to help make homes safe and healthy for low-income, elderly, and 
handicapped families.  Participants can stay at the Mission House in Marion along with other Central 
members or drive the 1 hour to get to Marion on one or more days. Youth over the age of  14 are 
welcome to participate.  Matthew 25: 20 says òWhatever you did for one of the least of these my 
brothers, you did for me.ó If you are interested in helping serve Christ in this way, please contact Martha 
Kincaid 639-6231 or Bill Lacy 633-2173.  
 

JOB OPPORTUNITY - For Summer 2018 with a possibility to continue during 2018-2019 school 

year earn money, have fun, gain valuable experience while helping a child with autism. Blacksburg family 

searching for individuals who have previous experience playing with children to help with energetic 5th 

Grade son. Nanny, babysitting, or respite care experience needed. Previous ABA, Speech/Language, OT, 

or Special Ed experience welcomed! The family will provide training in strategies for autism including 

behavior management, language development, social interaction, and sensory regulation. Very flexible 

hours, weekday or weekend. Must have transportation. Contact Cathey with your availability & experience 

at attendantinformation@gmail.com  

WEOõs- Please join us for a pot luck lunch, Thursday April, 19th at noon in the Fellowship Hall. All 

members of  the church family are invited! Bring your favorite dish and share in fellowship. 

LOOKING FOR LAWNS TO MOW - Owen Saunders is looking for lawns to mow this summer. 

His schedule is flexible and he has experience. If  you're interested, Owen can be reached at (540) 639-
4241.   
 

RADFORD DAILY BREAD - The Radford Fairlawn Daily Bread serves an average of  100 meals 

per day Monday through Friday (40 meals on wheels and 60 dining room meals). The Church and Society 
Committee would like to request canned food donations to help with this local mission. Please bring cans 
of  baked beans, green beans, canned milk, fruit, fruit juices, peas and carrots to CUMC April 29th to be 
delivered to our friends at RFDB. Contact Beth Cassell with questions at Eacaggie90@gmail.com or 540-
230-2852. 
 

N.R.V COMMUNITY CHORUS - The Chorus will be presenting their spring concert April 29th, 

at 3:00 pm at the Presbyterian Church in Pulaski and April 30th at 7:30 pm at the Dublin United 

Methodist Church.  
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Please come to the Survivor/Caregiver Dinner on Sunday, April 29th at 2 pm at the Dublin UMC. 
Invitations are available, please RSVP to Donna Skinnell by April 23rd. We are also making a list of  

church members that have fought cancer, so we can do luminaries for them. I will post a list for names, so 
we will not forget anyone. Luminaries are for sale; $10 for white bags and $15 for purple quart size 

jars. Please join us on Saturday, June 23rd as we walk for the 2nd year in Relay For Life. We are walking 
for a CURE in our fight against cancer. Many of  us walk in remembrance of  our loved ones, someone 
who was special in our lives, or someone fighting this disease or who is a survivor.  The survivors and 
caregivers are shown love and support on this special day to show we all have HOPE for a CURE!! 
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1ÌÊÌÐÝÌËɯ2ÜÕËÈà ȜƕƛȮƝƖƗȭƙƔ ȜƕƔȮƘƛƜȭƔƔ ȜƕƖȮƔƙƗȭƜƔ 
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#ÌÚÐÎÕÈÛÌËɯ&ÐÍÛÚ ȜƜƜƙȭƔƔ ȜƕƛƙȭƔƔ ȜƘƝƗȭƔƔ 

 

 

Centralõs Hands on Missions Project this year is to once again make health kits to send to Ishe Anesu, in 
Zimbabwe, Africa.  In order to attend school students in Zimbabwe, are required to pay school fees and 

wear uniforms. Ishe Anesu is a project for orphans and underprivileged children, who otherwise would not 
be able to attend school due to severe poverty.  The program pays school fees, buys uniforms and provides 

school supplies.  They also provide after school activities and have classes in Christian education, values, 
social and family ethics, and recreation.  The children are provided two meals a day as well as basic first 

aid.  The health kits we provide will be used at the Center to help treat students and staff.  The director at 
Ishe Anesu is a missionary Central has supported for many years. Central would like to collect 50 health 
kits to send to Zimbabwe.  If  you would like to help provide a kit, there are a couple of  ways to do so.  

Supply lists are available at the table in the back of  the sanctuary (the kits would be due back to Central by 
Sunday, May 27) or you can donate $35 and the mission committee will buy the supplies and assemble 
them.  Checks can be made to the church with òhealth kitsó in the memo section.  Thanks for helping to 

support this valuable ministry.  
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Return Service Requested 

Congratulations to Keegan Henegar on his Eagles Scout 
Graduation!  

Frank Agee 
617 10th Street 
Radford, VA 24141 

Mark your Calendar 
 

April 17 
6:30p Disciple Bible Study 

April 18 

5:00p Childrenõs Choir 

6:30p Handbell Choir 

6:30p Pastor Bible Study 

7:00p Café Logos 

7:30p Chancel Choir 

April 19 

10:00a Thursday Bible Study 

12:00p- WEOõs 

1:30p Grief Group 

7:00p Thursday Bible Study 
April 22 

12:00p Care Team Meeting 

6:00p Youth Group 

April 23 

6:30p -Emmaus Board Meeting 

April 24 

6:30p- Disciple Bible Study 

April 25 

5:00p Childrenõs Choir 

6:30p Pastor Bible Study 

6:30p Handbell Choir 

7:00p Café Logos 

7:30p Chancel choir 

April 26 

10:00a Thursday Bible Study 

7:00p Thursday Bible Study 

April 27 

Newsletter Articles Due 

April 29 

2:00p- Survivor/Caregiver Dinner 

6:00p- Youth Group 

6:00p Youth Group 

April 16 

6:30p UMM 

Central United Methodist Church  

"ÌÕÛÙÈÓɯ-ÌÞÚ 
 

From My Perspective  
 

April 17 , 2018 



 

MISSION OF THE MONTH - Gideons. This vital ministry is dedicated to placing Bibles in as 
many hands as possible, all over the world. 
 
 
COME BE THE HANDS AND FEET OF JESUS - Mark your calendars now to block off  
the week of  June 3-8 to help with home repair and rehab projects in the Marion (Smyth County) area.  
Central wants to take 15 volunteers to help make homes safe and healthy for low-income, elderly, and 
handicapped families.  Participants can stay at the Mission House in Marion along with other Central 
members or drive the 1 hour to get to Marion on one or more days. Youth over the age of  14 are 
welcome to participate.  Matthew 25: 20 says òWhatever you did for one of the least of these my 
brothers, you did for me.ó If you are interested in helping serve Christ in this way, please contact Martha 
Kincaid 639-6231 or Bill Lacy 633-2173.  
 

JOB OPPORTUNITY - For Summer 2018 with a possibility to continue during 2018-2019 school 

year earn money, have fun, gain valuable experience while helping a child with autism. Blacksburg family 

searching for individuals who have previous experience playing with children to help with energetic 5th 

Grade son. Nanny, babysitting, or respite care experience needed. Previous ABA, Speech/Language, OT, 

or Special Ed experience welcomed! The family will provide training in strategies for autism including 

behavior management, language development, social interaction, and sensory regulation. Very flexible 

hours, weekday or weekend. Must have transportation. Contact Cathey with your availability & experience 

at attendantinformation@gmail.com  

WEOõs- Please join us for a pot luck lunch, Thursday April, 19th at noon in the Fellowship Hall. All 

members of  the church family are invited! Bring your favorite dish and share in fellowship. 

LOOKING FOR LAWNS TO MOW - Owen Saunders is looking for lawns to mow this summer. 

His schedule is flexible and he has experience. If  you're interested, Owen can be reached at (540) 639-
4241.   
 

RADFORD DAILY BREAD - The Radford Fairlawn Daily Bread serves an average of  100 meals 

per day Monday through Friday (40 meals on wheels and 60 dining room meals). The Church and Society 
Committee would like to request canned food donations to help with this local mission. Please bring cans 
of  baked beans, green beans, canned milk, fruit, fruit juices, peas and carrots to CUMC April 29th to be 
delivered to our friends at RFDB. Contact Beth Cassell with questions at Eacaggie90@gmail.com or 540-
230-2852. 
 

N.R.V COMMUNITY CHORUS - The Chorus will be presenting their spring concert April 29th, 

at 3:00 pm at the Presbyterian Church in Pulaski and April 30th at 7:30 pm at the Dublin United 

Methodist Church.  
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"ÈÚÌàɯ'ÈÔÉÓÐÕ 

 

-ÜÙÚÌÙàȮɯ2ÜÕËÈàɯ ×ÙÐÓɯɯƖƝ 

 ÔÉÌÙɯ'ÖÓÓÐÕÚ 

)ÈÊÒÐÌɯ'ÌÚÛÌÙ 

 

,ÌÌÛɯÈÕËɯ&ÙÌÌÛȮɯ2ÜÕËÈàɯ ×ÙÐÓɯƖƖ 

ɯ2×ÐÙÐÛɯ2ÌÌÒÌÙÚ 

 

,ÌÌÛɯÈÕËɯ&ÙÌÌÛȮɯ ×ÙÐÓɯƖƝ 

,ÐÚÚÐÖÕÚ 

/1 8ɯ%.1ɯ.41ɯ,(+(3 18 

+ÖÎÈÕɯ'ÈàÕÌÚ-ɯ/ÖÓÈÕË 

1àÈÕɯ'ÈàÕÌÚ-ɯ%ÓÖÙÐËÈ 

*ÌÙÙàɯ*ÌàÚ-ɯ2ÖÜÛÏɯ*ÖÙÌÈ 

$ÓÐáÈÉÌÛÏɯ5ÌÕÌÎÈÚ-ɯ-ÖÙÛÏɯ"ÈÙÖÓÐÕÈ 

 ×ÙÐÓɯ2ÈÓÝÈÕÛɯ 

#ÖÛɯ2ÖÞÌÙÚ 

3ÈàÓÖÙɯ%ÈÔÐÓà 

1ÖÎÌÙɯ'ÐÓÓ 

"ÏÜÊÒɯ+ÐËÎÈÙË 

ɯɯɯɯɯ2ÜÌɯ+ÖÞÔÈÕ 

/ÈÛɯ,ÖÙÈÕ 

'ÖÓÓàɯ,ÖÖÙÌ 

/ÈÛɯ8ÈÏÕÒÖ 

)ÖÏÕÕàɯ"ÙÌÞÚɯÝÈÕɯ
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/1 8$1ɯ1$04$232 

Please come to the Survivor/Caregiver Dinner on Sunday, April 29th at 2 pm at the Dublin UMC. 
Invitations are available, please RSVP to Donna Skinnell by April 23rd. We are also making a list of  

church members that have fought cancer, so we can do luminaries for them. I will post a list for names, so 
we will not forget anyone. Luminaries are for sale; $10 for white bags and $15 for purple quart size 

jars. Please join us on Saturday, June 23rd as we walk for the 2nd year in Relay For Life. We are walking 
for a CURE in our fight against cancer. Many of  us walk in remembrance of  our loved ones, someone 
who was special in our lives, or someone fighting this disease or who is a survivor.  The survivors and 
caregivers are shown love and support on this special day to show we all have HOPE for a CURE!! 

 
 

 
 
 

 33$-# -"$ɯɯ ƔƘɤƕɤƕƜ ƔƗɤƖƙɤƕƜ ƔƘɤƔƕɤƕƜ 

,ÖÙÕÐÕÎɯ6ÖÙÚÏÐ× ƝƗ ß ƝƗ 

2ÜÕËÈàɯ2ÊÏÖÖÓ ƕƖƙ ß ƕƖƙ 

3ÙÈËÐÛÐÖÕÈÓɯ6ÖÙÚÏÐ× ƕƖƖ ƗƜ ƖƘƖ 

2ÜÕÙÐÚÌɯ2ÌÙÝÐÊÌ   ƙƛ 

3ÖÛÈÓɯ6ÖÙÚÏÐ× ƗƘƔ ƗƜ ƗƝƖ 

./$1 3(-&ɯ!4#&$3ɯ  

 ƔƘɤƕɤƕƜ ƔƘɤƜɤƕƜ ƔƘɤƕƙɤƕƜ 

1ÌÊÌÐÝÌËɯ2ÜÕËÈà ȜƕƛȮƝƖƗȭƙƔ ȜƕƔȮƘƛƜȭƔƔ ȜƕƖȮƔƙƗȭƜƔ 

!ÜÐÓËÐÕÎɯ%ÜÕË ȜƖȮƖƕƙȭƔƔ ȜƛƔƔȭƔƔ ȜƕȮƕƔƔȭƔƔ 

#ÌÚÐÎÕÈÛÌËɯ&ÐÍÛÚ ȜƜƜƙȭƔƔ ȜƕƛƙȭƔƔ ȜƘƝƗȭƔƔ 

 

 

Centralõs Hands on Missions Project this year is to once again make health kits to send to Ishe Anesu, in 
Zimbabwe, Africa.  In order to attend school students in Zimbabwe, are required to pay school fees and 

wear uniforms. Ishe Anesu is a project for orphans and underprivileged children, who otherwise would not 
be able to attend school due to severe poverty.  The program pays school fees, buys uniforms and provides 

school supplies.  They also provide after school activities and have classes in Christian education, values, 
social and family ethics, and recreation.  The children are provided two meals a day as well as basic first 

aid.  The health kits we provide will be used at the Center to help treat students and staff.  The director at 
Ishe Anesu is a missionary Central has supported for many years. Central would like to collect 50 health 
kits to send to Zimbabwe.  If  you would like to help provide a kit, there are a couple of  ways to do so.  

Supply lists are available at the table in the back of  the sanctuary (the kits would be due back to Central by 
Sunday, May 27) or you can donate $35 and the mission committee will buy the supplies and assemble 
them.  Checks can be made to the church with òhealth kitsó in the memo section.  Thanks for helping to 

support this valuable ministry.  
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803 Wadsworth Street 
Radford, VA 24141 
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Return Service Requested 

Congratulations to Keegan Henegar on his Eagles Scout 
Graduation!  

Shirley Armentrout 
11 Hickory Hill 
Radford, VA 24141 

Mark your Calendar 
 

April 17 
6:30p Disciple Bible Study 

April 18 

5:00p Childrenõs Choir 

6:30p Handbell Choir 

6:30p Pastor Bible Study 

7:00p Café Logos 

7:30p Chancel Choir 

April 19 

10:00a Thursday Bible Study 

12:00p- WEOõs 

1:30p Grief Group 

7:00p Thursday Bible Study 
April 22 

12:00p Care Team Meeting 

6:00p Youth Group 

April 23 

6:30p -Emmaus Board Meeting 

April 24 

6:30p- Disciple Bible Study 

April 25 

5:00p Childrenõs Choir 

6:30p Pastor Bible Study 

6:30p Handbell Choir 

7:00p Café Logos 

7:30p Chancel choir 

April 26 

10:00a Thursday Bible Study 

7:00p Thursday Bible Study 

April 27 

Newsletter Articles Due 

April 29 

2:00p- Survivor/Caregiver Dinner 

6:00p- Youth Group 

6:00p Youth Group 

April 16 

6:30p UMM 

Central United Methodist Church  

"ÌÕÛÙÈÓɯ-ÌÞÚ 
 

From My Perspective  
 

April 17 , 2018 



 

MISSION OF THE MONTH - Gideons. This vital ministry is dedicated to placing Bibles in as 
many hands as possible, all over the world. 
 
 
COME BE THE HANDS AND FEET OF JESUS - Mark your calendars now to block off  
the week of  June 3-8 to help with home repair and rehab projects in the Marion (Smyth County) area.  
Central wants to take 15 volunteers to help make homes safe and healthy for low-income, elderly, and 
handicapped families.  Participants can stay at the Mission House in Marion along with other Central 
members or drive the 1 hour to get to Marion on one or more days. Youth over the age of  14 are 
welcome to participate.  Matthew 25: 20 says òWhatever you did for one of the least of these my 
brothers, you did for me.ó If you are interested in helping serve Christ in this way, please contact Martha 
Kincaid 639-6231 or Bill Lacy 633-2173.  
 

JOB OPPORTUNITY - For Summer 2018 with a possibility to continue during 2018-2019 school 

year earn money, have fun, gain valuable experience while helping a child with autism. Blacksburg family 

searching for individuals who have previous experience playing with children to help with energetic 5th 

Grade son. Nanny, babysitting, or respite care experience needed. Previous ABA, Speech/Language, OT, 

or Special Ed experience welcomed! The family will provide training in strategies for autism including 

behavior management, language development, social interaction, and sensory regulation. Very flexible 

hours, weekday or weekend. Must have transportation. Contact Cathey with your availability & experience 

at attendantinformation@gmail.com  

WEOõs- Please join us for a pot luck lunch, Thursday April, 19th at noon in the Fellowship Hall. All 

members of  the church family are invited! Bring your favorite dish and share in fellowship. 

LOOKING FOR LAWNS TO MOW - Owen Saunders is looking for lawns to mow this summer. 

His schedule is flexible and he has experience. If  you're interested, Owen can be reached at (540) 639-
4241.   
 

RADFORD DAILY BREAD - The Radford Fairlawn Daily Bread serves an average of  100 meals 

per day Monday through Friday (40 meals on wheels and 60 dining room meals). The Church and Society 
Committee would like to request canned food donations to help with this local mission. Please bring cans 
of  baked beans, green beans, canned milk, fruit, fruit juices, peas and carrots to CUMC April 29th to be 
delivered to our friends at RFDB. Contact Beth Cassell with questions at Eacaggie90@gmail.com or 540-
230-2852. 
 

N.R.V COMMUNITY CHORUS - The Chorus will be presenting their spring concert April 29th, 

at 3:00 pm at the Presbyterian Church in Pulaski and April 30th at 7:30 pm at the Dublin United 

Methodist Church.  

 

 

 

5.+4-3$$1ɯ2"'$#4+$ 
 

-ÜÙÚÌÙàȮɯ2ÜÕËÈàɯ ×ÙÐÓɯɯƖƖ 
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-ÜÙÚÌÙàȮɯ2ÜÕËÈàɯ ×ÙÐÓɯɯƖƝ 

 ÔÉÌÙɯ'ÖÓÓÐÕÚ 

)ÈÊÒÐÌɯ'ÌÚÛÌÙ 

 

,ÌÌÛɯÈÕËɯ&ÙÌÌÛȮɯ2ÜÕËÈàɯ ×ÙÐÓɯƖƖ 

ɯ2×ÐÙÐÛɯ2ÌÌÒÌÙÚ 

 

,ÌÌÛɯÈÕËɯ&ÙÌÌÛȮɯ ×ÙÐÓɯƖƝ 

,ÐÚÚÐÖÕÚ 

/1 8ɯ%.1ɯ.41ɯ,(+(3 18 

+ÖÎÈÕɯ'ÈàÕÌÚ-ɯ/ÖÓÈÕË 

1àÈÕɯ'ÈàÕÌÚ-ɯ%ÓÖÙÐËÈ 

*ÌÙÙàɯ*ÌàÚ-ɯ2ÖÜÛÏɯ*ÖÙÌÈ 

$ÓÐáÈÉÌÛÏɯ5ÌÕÌÎÈÚ-ɯ-ÖÙÛÏɯ"ÈÙÖÓÐÕÈ 

 ×ÙÐÓɯ2ÈÓÝÈÕÛɯ 
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/ÈÛɯ,ÖÙÈÕ 
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Please come to the Survivor/Caregiver Dinner on Sunday, April 29th at 2 pm at the Dublin UMC. 
Invitations are available, please RSVP to Donna Skinnell by April 23rd. We are also making a list of  

church members that have fought cancer, so we can do luminaries for them. I will post a list for names, so 
we will not forget anyone. Luminaries are for sale; $10 for white bags and $15 for purple quart size 

jars. Please join us on Saturday, June 23rd as we walk for the 2nd year in Relay For Life. We are walking 
for a CURE in our fight against cancer. Many of  us walk in remembrance of  our loved ones, someone 
who was special in our lives, or someone fighting this disease or who is a survivor.  The survivors and 
caregivers are shown love and support on this special day to show we all have HOPE for a CURE!! 
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Centralõs Hands on Missions Project this year is to once again make health kits to send to Ishe Anesu, in 
Zimbabwe, Africa.  In order to attend school students in Zimbabwe, are required to pay school fees and 

wear uniforms. Ishe Anesu is a project for orphans and underprivileged children, who otherwise would not 
be able to attend school due to severe poverty.  The program pays school fees, buys uniforms and provides 

school supplies.  They also provide after school activities and have classes in Christian education, values, 
social and family ethics, and recreation.  The children are provided two meals a day as well as basic first 

aid.  The health kits we provide will be used at the Center to help treat students and staff.  The director at 
Ishe Anesu is a missionary Central has supported for many years. Central would like to collect 50 health 
kits to send to Zimbabwe.  If  you would like to help provide a kit, there are a couple of  ways to do so.  

Supply lists are available at the table in the back of  the sanctuary (the kits would be due back to Central by 
Sunday, May 27) or you can donate $35 and the mission committee will buy the supplies and assemble 
them.  Checks can be made to the church with òhealth kitsó in the memo section.  Thanks for helping to 

support this valuable ministry.  
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Return Service Requested 

Congratulations to Keegan Henegar on his Eagles Scout 
Graduation!  

Scott Armentrout 
305 Tenth Street 
Radford, VA 24141 

Mark your Calendar 
 

April 17 
6:30p Disciple Bible Study 

April 18 

5:00p Childrenõs Choir 

6:30p Handbell Choir 

6:30p Pastor Bible Study 

7:00p Café Logos 

7:30p Chancel Choir 

April 19 

10:00a Thursday Bible Study 

12:00p- WEOõs 

1:30p Grief Group 

7:00p Thursday Bible Study 
April 22 

12:00p Care Team Meeting 

6:00p Youth Group 

April 23 

6:30p -Emmaus Board Meeting 

April 24 

6:30p- Disciple Bible Study 

April 25 

5:00p Childrenõs Choir 

6:30p Pastor Bible Study 

6:30p Handbell Choir 

7:00p Café Logos 

7:30p Chancel choir 

April 26 

10:00a Thursday Bible Study 

7:00p Thursday Bible Study 

April 27 

Newsletter Articles Due 

April 29 

2:00p- Survivor/Caregiver Dinner 

6:00p- Youth Group 

6:00p Youth Group 

April 16 

6:30p UMM 

Central United Methodist Church  

"ÌÕÛÙÈÓɯ-ÌÞÚ 
 

From My Perspective  
 

April 17 , 2018 



 

MISSION OF THE MONTH - Gideons. This vital ministry is dedicated to placing Bibles in as 
many hands as possible, all over the world. 
 
 
COME BE THE HANDS AND FEET OF JESUS - Mark your calendars now to block off  
the week of  June 3-8 to help with home repair and rehab projects in the Marion (Smyth County) area.  
Central wants to take 15 volunteers to help make homes safe and healthy for low-income, elderly, and 
handicapped families.  Participants can stay at the Mission House in Marion along with other Central 
members or drive the 1 hour to get to Marion on one or more days. Youth over the age of  14 are 
welcome to participate.  Matthew 25: 20 says òWhatever you did for one of the least of these my 
brothers, you did for me.ó If you are interested in helping serve Christ in this way, please contact Martha 
Kincaid 639-6231 or Bill Lacy 633-2173.  
 

JOB OPPORTUNITY - For Summer 2018 with a possibility to continue during 2018-2019 school 

year earn money, have fun, gain valuable experience while helping a child with autism. Blacksburg family 

searching for individuals who have previous experience playing with children to help with energetic 5th 

Grade son. Nanny, babysitting, or respite care experience needed. Previous ABA, Speech/Language, OT, 

or Special Ed experience welcomed! The family will provide training in strategies for autism including 

behavior management, language development, social interaction, and sensory regulation. Very flexible 

hours, weekday or weekend. Must have transportation. Contact Cathey with your availability & experience 

at attendantinformation@gmail.com  

WEOõs- Please join us for a pot luck lunch, Thursday April, 19th at noon in the Fellowship Hall. All 

members of  the church family are invited! Bring your favorite dish and share in fellowship. 

LOOKING FOR LAWNS TO MOW - Owen Saunders is looking for lawns to mow this summer. 

His schedule is flexible and he has experience. If  you're interested, Owen can be reached at (540) 639-
4241.   
 

RADFORD DAILY BREAD - The Radford Fairlawn Daily Bread serves an average of  100 meals 

per day Monday through Friday (40 meals on wheels and 60 dining room meals). The Church and Society 
Committee would like to request canned food donations to help with this local mission. Please bring cans 
of  baked beans, green beans, canned milk, fruit, fruit juices, peas and carrots to CUMC April 29th to be 
delivered to our friends at RFDB. Contact Beth Cassell with questions at Eacaggie90@gmail.com or 540-
230-2852. 
 

N.R.V COMMUNITY CHORUS - The Chorus will be presenting their spring concert April 29th, 

at 3:00 pm at the Presbyterian Church in Pulaski and April 30th at 7:30 pm at the Dublin United 

Methodist Church.  
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Please come to the Survivor/Caregiver Dinner on Sunday, April 29th at 2 pm at the Dublin UMC. 
Invitations are available, please RSVP to Donna Skinnell by April 23rd. We are also making a list of  

church members that have fought cancer, so we can do luminaries for them. I will post a list for names, so 
we will not forget anyone. Luminaries are for sale; $10 for white bags and $15 for purple quart size 

jars. Please join us on Saturday, June 23rd as we walk for the 2nd year in Relay For Life. We are walking 
for a CURE in our fight against cancer. Many of  us walk in remembrance of  our loved ones, someone 
who was special in our lives, or someone fighting this disease or who is a survivor.  The survivors and 
caregivers are shown love and support on this special day to show we all have HOPE for a CURE!! 
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Centralõs Hands on Missions Project this year is to once again make health kits to send to Ishe Anesu, in 
Zimbabwe, Africa.  In order to attend school students in Zimbabwe, are required to pay school fees and 

wear uniforms. Ishe Anesu is a project for orphans and underprivileged children, who otherwise would not 
be able to attend school due to severe poverty.  The program pays school fees, buys uniforms and provides 

school supplies.  They also provide after school activities and have classes in Christian education, values, 
social and family ethics, and recreation.  The children are provided two meals a day as well as basic first 

aid.  The health kits we provide will be used at the Center to help treat students and staff.  The director at 
Ishe Anesu is a missionary Central has supported for many years. Central would like to collect 50 health 
kits to send to Zimbabwe.  If  you would like to help provide a kit, there are a couple of  ways to do so.  

Supply lists are available at the table in the back of  the sanctuary (the kits would be due back to Central by 
Sunday, May 27) or you can donate $35 and the mission committee will buy the supplies and assemble 
them.  Checks can be made to the church with òhealth kitsó in the memo section.  Thanks for helping to 

support this valuable ministry.  
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Return Service Requested 

Congratulations to Keegan Henegar on his Eagles Scout 
Graduation!  

Mark Armentrout 
1201 2nd Ave 
Radford, VA 24141 

Mark your Calendar 
 

April 17 
6:30p Disciple Bible Study 

April 18 

5:00p Childrenõs Choir 

6:30p Handbell Choir 

6:30p Pastor Bible Study 

7:00p Café Logos 

7:30p Chancel Choir 

April 19 

10:00a Thursday Bible Study 

12:00p- WEOõs 

1:30p Grief Group 

7:00p Thursday Bible Study 
April 22 

12:00p Care Team Meeting 

6:00p Youth Group 

April 23 

6:30p -Emmaus Board Meeting 

April 24 

6:30p- Disciple Bible Study 

April 25 

5:00p Childrenõs Choir 

6:30p Pastor Bible Study 

6:30p Handbell Choir 

7:00p Café Logos 

7:30p Chancel choir 

April 26 

10:00a Thursday Bible Study 

7:00p Thursday Bible Study 

April 27 

Newsletter Articles Due 

April 29 

2:00p- Survivor/Caregiver Dinner 

6:00p- Youth Group 

6:00p Youth Group 

April 16 

6:30p UMM 

Central United Methodist Church  

"ÌÕÛÙÈÓɯ-ÌÞÚ 
 

From My Perspective  
 

April 17 , 2018 



 

MISSION OF THE MONTH - Gideons. This vital ministry is dedicated to placing Bibles in as 
many hands as possible, all over the world. 
 
 
COME BE THE HANDS AND FEET OF JESUS - Mark your calendars now to block off  
the week of  June 3-8 to help with home repair and rehab projects in the Marion (Smyth County) area.  
Central wants to take 15 volunteers to help make homes safe and healthy for low-income, elderly, and 
handicapped families.  Participants can stay at the Mission House in Marion along with other Central 
members or drive the 1 hour to get to Marion on one or more days. Youth over the age of  14 are 
welcome to participate.  Matthew 25: 20 says òWhatever you did for one of the least of these my 
brothers, you did for me.ó If you are interested in helping serve Christ in this way, please contact Martha 
Kincaid 639-6231 or Bill Lacy 633-2173.  
 

JOB OPPORTUNITY - For Summer 2018 with a possibility to continue during 2018-2019 school 

year earn money, have fun, gain valuable experience while helping a child with autism. Blacksburg family 

searching for individuals who have previous experience playing with children to help with energetic 5th 

Grade son. Nanny, babysitting, or respite care experience needed. Previous ABA, Speech/Language, OT, 

or Special Ed experience welcomed! The family will provide training in strategies for autism including 

behavior management, language development, social interaction, and sensory regulation. Very flexible 

hours, weekday or weekend. Must have transportation. Contact Cathey with your availability & experience 

at attendantinformation@gmail.com  

WEOõs- Please join us for a pot luck lunch, Thursday April, 19th at noon in the Fellowship Hall. All 

members of  the church family are invited! Bring your favorite dish and share in fellowship. 

LOOKING FOR LAWNS TO MOW - Owen Saunders is looking for lawns to mow this summer. 

His schedule is flexible and he has experience. If  you're interested, Owen can be reached at (540) 639-
4241.   
 

RADFORD DAILY BREAD - The Radford Fairlawn Daily Bread serves an average of  100 meals 

per day Monday through Friday (40 meals on wheels and 60 dining room meals). The Church and Society 
Committee would like to request canned food donations to help with this local mission. Please bring cans 
of  baked beans, green beans, canned milk, fruit, fruit juices, peas and carrots to CUMC April 29th to be 
delivered to our friends at RFDB. Contact Beth Cassell with questions at Eacaggie90@gmail.com or 540-
230-2852. 
 

N.R.V COMMUNITY CHORUS - The Chorus will be presenting their spring concert April 29th, 

at 3:00 pm at the Presbyterian Church in Pulaski and April 30th at 7:30 pm at the Dublin United 

Methodist Church.  
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Please come to the Survivor/Caregiver Dinner on Sunday, April 29th at 2 pm at the Dublin UMC. 
Invitations are available, please RSVP to Donna Skinnell by April 23rd. We are also making a list of  

church members that have fought cancer, so we can do luminaries for them. I will post a list for names, so 
we will not forget anyone. Luminaries are for sale; $10 for white bags and $15 for purple quart size 

jars. Please join us on Saturday, June 23rd as we walk for the 2nd year in Relay For Life. We are walking 
for a CURE in our fight against cancer. Many of  us walk in remembrance of  our loved ones, someone 
who was special in our lives, or someone fighting this disease or who is a survivor.  The survivors and 
caregivers are shown love and support on this special day to show we all have HOPE for a CURE!! 
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Centralõs Hands on Missions Project this year is to once again make health kits to send to Ishe Anesu, in 
Zimbabwe, Africa.  In order to attend school students in Zimbabwe, are required to pay school fees and 

wear uniforms. Ishe Anesu is a project for orphans and underprivileged children, who otherwise would not 
be able to attend school due to severe poverty.  The program pays school fees, buys uniforms and provides 

school supplies.  They also provide after school activities and have classes in Christian education, values, 
social and family ethics, and recreation.  The children are provided two meals a day as well as basic first 

aid.  The health kits we provide will be used at the Center to help treat students and staff.  The director at 
Ishe Anesu is a missionary Central has supported for many years. Central would like to collect 50 health 
kits to send to Zimbabwe.  If  you would like to help provide a kit, there are a couple of  ways to do so.  

Supply lists are available at the table in the back of  the sanctuary (the kits would be due back to Central by 
Sunday, May 27) or you can donate $35 and the mission committee will buy the supplies and assemble 
them.  Checks can be made to the church with òhealth kitsó in the memo section.  Thanks for helping to 

support this valuable ministry.  
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Return Service Requested 

Congratulations to Keegan Henegar on his Eagles Scout 
Graduation!  

Bob Benson 
1602 Cedar Ridge Dr. 
Radford, VA 24141 

Mark your Calendar 
 

April 17 
6:30p Disciple Bible Study 

April 18 

5:00p Childrenõs Choir 

6:30p Handbell Choir 

6:30p Pastor Bible Study 

7:00p Café Logos 

7:30p Chancel Choir 

April 19 

10:00a Thursday Bible Study 

12:00p- WEOõs 

1:30p Grief Group 

7:00p Thursday Bible Study 
April 22 

12:00p Care Team Meeting 

6:00p Youth Group 

April 23 

6:30p -Emmaus Board Meeting 

April 24 

6:30p- Disciple Bible Study 

April 25 

5:00p Childrenõs Choir 

6:30p Pastor Bible Study 

6:30p Handbell Choir 

7:00p Café Logos 

7:30p Chancel choir 

April 26 

10:00a Thursday Bible Study 

7:00p Thursday Bible Study 

April 27 

Newsletter Articles Due 

April 29 

2:00p- Survivor/Caregiver Dinner 

6:00p- Youth Group 

6:00p Youth Group 

April 16 

6:30p UMM 

Central United Methodist Church  

"ÌÕÛÙÈÓɯ-ÌÞÚ 
 

From My Perspective  
 

April 17 , 2018 



 

MISSION OF THE MONTH - Gideons. This vital ministry is dedicated to placing Bibles in as 
many hands as possible, all over the world. 
 
 
COME BE THE HANDS AND FEET OF JESUS - Mark your calendars now to block off  
the week of  June 3-8 to help with home repair and rehab projects in the Marion (Smyth County) area.  
Central wants to take 15 volunteers to help make homes safe and healthy for low-income, elderly, and 
handicapped families.  Participants can stay at the Mission House in Marion along with other Central 
members or drive the 1 hour to get to Marion on one or more days. Youth over the age of  14 are 
welcome to participate.  Matthew 25: 20 says òWhatever you did for one of the least of these my 
brothers, you did for me.ó If you are interested in helping serve Christ in this way, please contact Martha 
Kincaid 639-6231 or Bill Lacy 633-2173.  
 

JOB OPPORTUNITY - For Summer 2018 with a possibility to continue during 2018-2019 school 

year earn money, have fun, gain valuable experience while helping a child with autism. Blacksburg family 

searching for individuals who have previous experience playing with children to help with energetic 5th 

Grade son. Nanny, babysitting, or respite care experience needed. Previous ABA, Speech/Language, OT, 

or Special Ed experience welcomed! The family will provide training in strategies for autism including 

behavior management, language development, social interaction, and sensory regulation. Very flexible 

hours, weekday or weekend. Must have transportation. Contact Cathey with your availability & experience 

at attendantinformation@gmail.com  

WEOõs- Please join us for a pot luck lunch, Thursday April, 19th at noon in the Fellowship Hall. All 

members of  the church family are invited! Bring your favorite dish and share in fellowship. 

LOOKING FOR LAWNS TO MOW - Owen Saunders is looking for lawns to mow this summer. 

His schedule is flexible and he has experience. If  you're interested, Owen can be reached at (540) 639-
4241.   
 

RADFORD DAILY BREAD - The Radford Fairlawn Daily Bread serves an average of  100 meals 

per day Monday through Friday (40 meals on wheels and 60 dining room meals). The Church and Society 
Committee would like to request canned food donations to help with this local mission. Please bring cans 
of  baked beans, green beans, canned milk, fruit, fruit juices, peas and carrots to CUMC April 29th to be 
delivered to our friends at RFDB. Contact Beth Cassell with questions at Eacaggie90@gmail.com or 540-
230-2852. 
 

N.R.V COMMUNITY CHORUS - The Chorus will be presenting their spring concert April 29th, 

at 3:00 pm at the Presbyterian Church in Pulaski and April 30th at 7:30 pm at the Dublin United 

Methodist Church.  
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Please come to the Survivor/Caregiver Dinner on Sunday, April 29th at 2 pm at the Dublin UMC. 
Invitations are available, please RSVP to Donna Skinnell by April 23rd. We are also making a list of  

church members that have fought cancer, so we can do luminaries for them. I will post a list for names, so 
we will not forget anyone. Luminaries are for sale; $10 for white bags and $15 for purple quart size 

jars. Please join us on Saturday, June 23rd as we walk for the 2nd year in Relay For Life. We are walking 
for a CURE in our fight against cancer. Many of  us walk in remembrance of  our loved ones, someone 
who was special in our lives, or someone fighting this disease or who is a survivor.  The survivors and 
caregivers are shown love and support on this special day to show we all have HOPE for a CURE!! 
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Centralõs Hands on Missions Project this year is to once again make health kits to send to Ishe Anesu, in 
Zimbabwe, Africa.  In order to attend school students in Zimbabwe, are required to pay school fees and 

wear uniforms. Ishe Anesu is a project for orphans and underprivileged children, who otherwise would not 
be able to attend school due to severe poverty.  The program pays school fees, buys uniforms and provides 

school supplies.  They also provide after school activities and have classes in Christian education, values, 
social and family ethics, and recreation.  The children are provided two meals a day as well as basic first 

aid.  The health kits we provide will be used at the Center to help treat students and staff.  The director at 
Ishe Anesu is a missionary Central has supported for many years. Central would like to collect 50 health 
kits to send to Zimbabwe.  If  you would like to help provide a kit, there are a couple of  ways to do so.  

Supply lists are available at the table in the back of  the sanctuary (the kits would be due back to Central by 
Sunday, May 27) or you can donate $35 and the mission committee will buy the supplies and assemble 
them.  Checks can be made to the church with òhealth kitsó in the memo section.  Thanks for helping to 

support this valuable ministry.  
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Congratulations to Keegan Henegar on his Eagles Scout 
Graduation!  

Bill & Alice Berry 
P.O. Box 634 
Maiden, NC 28650 

Mark your Calendar 
 

April 17 
6:30p Disciple Bible Study 

April 18 

5:00p Childrenõs Choir 

6:30p Handbell Choir 

6:30p Pastor Bible Study 

7:00p Café Logos 

7:30p Chancel Choir 

April 19 

10:00a Thursday Bible Study 

12:00p- WEOõs 

1:30p Grief Group 

7:00p Thursday Bible Study 
April 22 

12:00p Care Team Meeting 

6:00p Youth Group 

April 23 

6:30p -Emmaus Board Meeting 

April 24 

6:30p- Disciple Bible Study 

April 25 

5:00p Childrenõs Choir 

6:30p Pastor Bible Study 

6:30p Handbell Choir 

7:00p Café Logos 

7:30p Chancel choir 

April 26 

10:00a Thursday Bible Study 

7:00p Thursday Bible Study 

April 27 

Newsletter Articles Due 

April 29 

2:00p- Survivor/Caregiver Dinner 

6:00p- Youth Group 

6:00p Youth Group 

April 16 

6:30p UMM 

Central United Methodist Church  
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From My Perspective  
 

April 17 , 2018 



 

MISSION OF THE MONTH - Gideons. This vital ministry is dedicated to placing Bibles in as 
many hands as possible, all over the world. 
 
 
COME BE THE HANDS AND FEET OF JESUS - Mark your calendars now to block off  
the week of  June 3-8 to help with home repair and rehab projects in the Marion (Smyth County) area.  
Central wants to take 15 volunteers to help make homes safe and healthy for low-income, elderly, and 
handicapped families.  Participants can stay at the Mission House in Marion along with other Central 
members or drive the 1 hour to get to Marion on one or more days. Youth over the age of  14 are 
welcome to participate.  Matthew 25: 20 says òWhatever you did for one of the least of these my 
brothers, you did for me.ó If you are interested in helping serve Christ in this way, please contact Martha 
Kincaid 639-6231 or Bill Lacy 633-2173.  
 

JOB OPPORTUNITY - For Summer 2018 with a possibility to continue during 2018-2019 school 

year earn money, have fun, gain valuable experience while helping a child with autism. Blacksburg family 

searching for individuals who have previous experience playing with children to help with energetic 5th 

Grade son. Nanny, babysitting, or respite care experience needed. Previous ABA, Speech/Language, OT, 

or Special Ed experience welcomed! The family will provide training in strategies for autism including 

behavior management, language development, social interaction, and sensory regulation. Very flexible 

hours, weekday or weekend. Must have transportation. Contact Cathey with your availability & experience 

at attendantinformation@gmail.com  

WEOõs- Please join us for a pot luck lunch, Thursday April, 19th at noon in the Fellowship Hall. All 

members of  the church family are invited! Bring your favorite dish and share in fellowship. 

LOOKING FOR LAWNS TO MOW - Owen Saunders is looking for lawns to mow this summer. 

His schedule is flexible and he has experience. If  you're interested, Owen can be reached at (540) 639-
4241.   
 

RADFORD DAILY BREAD - The Radford Fairlawn Daily Bread serves an average of  100 meals 

per day Monday through Friday (40 meals on wheels and 60 dining room meals). The Church and Society 
Committee would like to request canned food donations to help with this local mission. Please bring cans 
of  baked beans, green beans, canned milk, fruit, fruit juices, peas and carrots to CUMC April 29th to be 
delivered to our friends at RFDB. Contact Beth Cassell with questions at Eacaggie90@gmail.com or 540-
230-2852. 
 

N.R.V COMMUNITY CHORUS - The Chorus will be presenting their spring concert April 29th, 

at 3:00 pm at the Presbyterian Church in Pulaski and April 30th at 7:30 pm at the Dublin United 

Methodist Church.  
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Please come to the Survivor/Caregiver Dinner on Sunday, April 29th at 2 pm at the Dublin UMC. 
Invitations are available, please RSVP to Donna Skinnell by April 23rd. We are also making a list of  

church members that have fought cancer, so we can do luminaries for them. I will post a list for names, so 
we will not forget anyone. Luminaries are for sale; $10 for white bags and $15 for purple quart size 

jars. Please join us on Saturday, June 23rd as we walk for the 2nd year in Relay For Life. We are walking 
for a CURE in our fight against cancer. Many of  us walk in remembrance of  our loved ones, someone 
who was special in our lives, or someone fighting this disease or who is a survivor.  The survivors and 
caregivers are shown love and support on this special day to show we all have HOPE for a CURE!! 
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Centralõs Hands on Missions Project this year is to once again make health kits to send to Ishe Anesu, in 
Zimbabwe, Africa.  In order to attend school students in Zimbabwe, are required to pay school fees and 

wear uniforms. Ishe Anesu is a project for orphans and underprivileged children, who otherwise would not 
be able to attend school due to severe poverty.  The program pays school fees, buys uniforms and provides 

school supplies.  They also provide after school activities and have classes in Christian education, values, 
social and family ethics, and recreation.  The children are provided two meals a day as well as basic first 

aid.  The health kits we provide will be used at the Center to help treat students and staff.  The director at 
Ishe Anesu is a missionary Central has supported for many years. Central would like to collect 50 health 
kits to send to Zimbabwe.  If  you would like to help provide a kit, there are a couple of  ways to do so.  

Supply lists are available at the table in the back of  the sanctuary (the kits would be due back to Central by 
Sunday, May 27) or you can donate $35 and the mission committee will buy the supplies and assemble 
them.  Checks can be made to the church with òhealth kitsó in the memo section.  Thanks for helping to 

support this valuable ministry.  
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Congratulations to Keegan Henegar on his Eagles Scout 
Graduation!  

Martee Buchanan 
503 4th Street 
Radford, VA 24141 

Mark your Calendar 
 

April 17 
6:30p Disciple Bible Study 

April 18 

5:00p Childrenõs Choir 

6:30p Handbell Choir 

6:30p Pastor Bible Study 

7:00p Café Logos 

7:30p Chancel Choir 

April 19 

10:00a Thursday Bible Study 

12:00p- WEOõs 

1:30p Grief Group 

7:00p Thursday Bible Study 
April 22 

12:00p Care Team Meeting 

6:00p Youth Group 

April 23 

6:30p -Emmaus Board Meeting 

April 24 

6:30p- Disciple Bible Study 

April 25 

5:00p Childrenõs Choir 

6:30p Pastor Bible Study 

6:30p Handbell Choir 

7:00p Café Logos 

7:30p Chancel choir 

April 26 

10:00a Thursday Bible Study 

7:00p Thursday Bible Study 

April 27 

Newsletter Articles Due 

April 29 

2:00p- Survivor/Caregiver Dinner 

6:00p- Youth Group 

6:00p Youth Group 

April 16 

6:30p UMM 

Central United Methodist Church  

"ÌÕÛÙÈÓɯ-ÌÞÚ 
 

From My Perspective  
 

April 17 , 2018 



 

MISSION OF THE MONTH - Gideons. This vital ministry is dedicated to placing Bibles in as 
many hands as possible, all over the world. 
 
 
COME BE THE HANDS AND FEET OF JESUS - Mark your calendars now to block off  
the week of  June 3-8 to help with home repair and rehab projects in the Marion (Smyth County) area.  
Central wants to take 15 volunteers to help make homes safe and healthy for low-income, elderly, and 
handicapped families.  Participants can stay at the Mission House in Marion along with other Central 
members or drive the 1 hour to get to Marion on one or more days. Youth over the age of  14 are 
welcome to participate.  Matthew 25: 20 says òWhatever you did for one of the least of these my 
brothers, you did for me.ó If you are interested in helping serve Christ in this way, please contact Martha 
Kincaid 639-6231 or Bill Lacy 633-2173.  
 

JOB OPPORTUNITY - For Summer 2018 with a possibility to continue during 2018-2019 school 

year earn money, have fun, gain valuable experience while helping a child with autism. Blacksburg family 

searching for individuals who have previous experience playing with children to help with energetic 5th 

Grade son. Nanny, babysitting, or respite care experience needed. Previous ABA, Speech/Language, OT, 

or Special Ed experience welcomed! The family will provide training in strategies for autism including 

behavior management, language development, social interaction, and sensory regulation. Very flexible 

hours, weekday or weekend. Must have transportation. Contact Cathey with your availability & experience 

at attendantinformation@gmail.com  

WEOõs- Please join us for a pot luck lunch, Thursday April, 19th at noon in the Fellowship Hall. All 

members of  the church family are invited! Bring your favorite dish and share in fellowship. 

LOOKING FOR LAWNS TO MOW - Owen Saunders is looking for lawns to mow this summer. 

His schedule is flexible and he has experience. If  you're interested, Owen can be reached at (540) 639-
4241.   
 

RADFORD DAILY BREAD - The Radford Fairlawn Daily Bread serves an average of  100 meals 

per day Monday through Friday (40 meals on wheels and 60 dining room meals). The Church and Society 
Committee would like to request canned food donations to help with this local mission. Please bring cans 
of  baked beans, green beans, canned milk, fruit, fruit juices, peas and carrots to CUMC April 29th to be 
delivered to our friends at RFDB. Contact Beth Cassell with questions at Eacaggie90@gmail.com or 540-
230-2852. 
 

N.R.V COMMUNITY CHORUS - The Chorus will be presenting their spring concert April 29th, 

at 3:00 pm at the Presbyterian Church in Pulaski and April 30th at 7:30 pm at the Dublin United 

Methodist Church.  
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Please come to the Survivor/Caregiver Dinner on Sunday, April 29th at 2 pm at the Dublin UMC. 
Invitations are available, please RSVP to Donna Skinnell by April 23rd. We are also making a list of  

church members that have fought cancer, so we can do luminaries for them. I will post a list for names, so 
we will not forget anyone. Luminaries are for sale; $10 for white bags and $15 for purple quart size 

jars. Please join us on Saturday, June 23rd as we walk for the 2nd year in Relay For Life. We are walking 
for a CURE in our fight against cancer. Many of  us walk in remembrance of  our loved ones, someone 
who was special in our lives, or someone fighting this disease or who is a survivor.  The survivors and 
caregivers are shown love and support on this special day to show we all have HOPE for a CURE!! 
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Centralõs Hands on Missions Project this year is to once again make health kits to send to Ishe Anesu, in 
Zimbabwe, Africa.  In order to attend school students in Zimbabwe, are required to pay school fees and 

wear uniforms. Ishe Anesu is a project for orphans and underprivileged children, who otherwise would not 
be able to attend school due to severe poverty.  The program pays school fees, buys uniforms and provides 

school supplies.  They also provide after school activities and have classes in Christian education, values, 
social and family ethics, and recreation.  The children are provided two meals a day as well as basic first 

aid.  The health kits we provide will be used at the Center to help treat students and staff.  The director at 
Ishe Anesu is a missionary Central has supported for many years. Central would like to collect 50 health 
kits to send to Zimbabwe.  If  you would like to help provide a kit, there are a couple of  ways to do so.  

Supply lists are available at the table in the back of  the sanctuary (the kits would be due back to Central by 
Sunday, May 27) or you can donate $35 and the mission committee will buy the supplies and assemble 
them.  Checks can be made to the church with òhealth kitsó in the memo section.  Thanks for helping to 

support this valuable ministry.  
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Mark your Calendar 
 

April 17 
6:30p Disciple Bible Study 

April 18 

5:00p Childrenõs Choir 

6:30p Handbell Choir 

6:30p Pastor Bible Study 

7:00p Café Logos 

7:30p Chancel Choir 

April 19 

10:00a Thursday Bible Study 

12:00p- WEOõs 

1:30p Grief Group 

7:00p Thursday Bible Study 
April 22 

12:00p Care Team Meeting 

6:00p Youth Group 

April 23 

6:30p -Emmaus Board Meeting 

April 24 

6:30p- Disciple Bible Study 

April 25 

5:00p Childrenõs Choir 

6:30p Pastor Bible Study 

6:30p Handbell Choir 

7:00p Café Logos 

7:30p Chancel choir 

April 26 

10:00a Thursday Bible Study 

7:00p Thursday Bible Study 

April 27 

Newsletter Articles Due 

April 29 

2:00p- Survivor/Caregiver Dinner 

6:00p- Youth Group 

6:00p Youth Group 

April 16 

6:30p UMM 
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From My Perspective  
 

April 17 , 2018 



 

MISSION OF THE MONTH - Gideons. This vital ministry is dedicated to placing Bibles in as 
many hands as possible, all over the world. 
 
 
COME BE THE HANDS AND FEET OF JESUS - Mark your calendars now to block off  
the week of  June 3-8 to help with home repair and rehab projects in the Marion (Smyth County) area.  
Central wants to take 15 volunteers to help make homes safe and healthy for low-income, elderly, and 
handicapped families.  Participants can stay at the Mission House in Marion along with other Central 
members or drive the 1 hour to get to Marion on one or more days. Youth over the age of  14 are 
welcome to participate.  Matthew 25: 20 says òWhatever you did for one of the least of these my 
brothers, you did for me.ó If you are interested in helping serve Christ in this way, please contact Martha 
Kincaid 639-6231 or Bill Lacy 633-2173.  
 

JOB OPPORTUNITY - For Summer 2018 with a possibility to continue during 2018-2019 school 

year earn money, have fun, gain valuable experience while helping a child with autism. Blacksburg family 

searching for individuals who have previous experience playing with children to help with energetic 5th 

Grade son. Nanny, babysitting, or respite care experience needed. Previous ABA, Speech/Language, OT, 

or Special Ed experience welcomed! The family will provide training in strategies for autism including 

behavior management, language development, social interaction, and sensory regulation. Very flexible 

hours, weekday or weekend. Must have transportation. Contact Cathey with your availability & experience 

at attendantinformation@gmail.com  

WEOõs- Please join us for a pot luck lunch, Thursday April, 19th at noon in the Fellowship Hall. All 

members of  the church family are invited! Bring your favorite dish and share in fellowship. 

LOOKING FOR LAWNS TO MOW - Owen Saunders is looking for lawns to mow this summer. 

His schedule is flexible and he has experience. If  you're interested, Owen can be reached at (540) 639-
4241.   
 

RADFORD DAILY BREAD - The Radford Fairlawn Daily Bread serves an average of  100 meals 

per day Monday through Friday (40 meals on wheels and 60 dining room meals). The Church and Society 
Committee would like to request canned food donations to help with this local mission. Please bring cans 
of  baked beans, green beans, canned milk, fruit, fruit juices, peas and carrots to CUMC April 29th to be 
delivered to our friends at RFDB. Contact Beth Cassell with questions at Eacaggie90@gmail.com or 540-
230-2852. 
 

N.R.V COMMUNITY CHORUS - The Chorus will be presenting their spring concert April 29th, 

at 3:00 pm at the Presbyterian Church in Pulaski and April 30th at 7:30 pm at the Dublin United 

Methodist Church.  
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Please come to the Survivor/Caregiver Dinner on Sunday, April 29th at 2 pm at the Dublin UMC. 
Invitations are available, please RSVP to Donna Skinnell by April 23rd. We are also making a list of  

church members that have fought cancer, so we can do luminaries for them. I will post a list for names, so 
we will not forget anyone. Luminaries are for sale; $10 for white bags and $15 for purple quart size 

jars. Please join us on Saturday, June 23rd as we walk for the 2nd year in Relay For Life. We are walking 
for a CURE in our fight against cancer. Many of  us walk in remembrance of  our loved ones, someone 
who was special in our lives, or someone fighting this disease or who is a survivor.  The survivors and 
caregivers are shown love and support on this special day to show we all have HOPE for a CURE!! 
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Centralõs Hands on Missions Project this year is to once again make health kits to send to Ishe Anesu, in 
Zimbabwe, Africa.  In order to attend school students in Zimbabwe, are required to pay school fees and 

wear uniforms. Ishe Anesu is a project for orphans and underprivileged children, who otherwise would not 
be able to attend school due to severe poverty.  The program pays school fees, buys uniforms and provides 

school supplies.  They also provide after school activities and have classes in Christian education, values, 
social and family ethics, and recreation.  The children are provided two meals a day as well as basic first 

aid.  The health kits we provide will be used at the Center to help treat students and staff.  The director at 
Ishe Anesu is a missionary Central has supported for many years. Central would like to collect 50 health 
kits to send to Zimbabwe.  If  you would like to help provide a kit, there are a couple of  ways to do so.  

Supply lists are available at the table in the back of  the sanctuary (the kits would be due back to Central by 
Sunday, May 27) or you can donate $35 and the mission committee will buy the supplies and assemble 
them.  Checks can be made to the church with òhealth kitsó in the memo section.  Thanks for helping to 

support this valuable ministry.  




